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41-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns.  

41-2 The commenter correctly notes that the existing transmission line predate the community of 
Mission Viejo. The development and incorporation of Mission Viejo occurred with the 
transmission lines in their current location. Please note SCE did not develop Mission Viejo or the 
surrounding communities. Unaffiliated land developers and home builders planned and built these 
communities after construction of the transmission lines. 

41-3 Please see General Response GR-3 for information regarding the undergrounding of electrical 
transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by 
the CPUC. 
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